
 

12 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As you know, Culture and Challenge Days are coming up on 10 and 11 July. Your young 
person has a choice of activity, and a link to a form to make choices has been added as a 
homework on Arbor. 
 
If they have not already done so, please could you remind your young person to make 
their choice by Monday 16 June. Here is a link to the form. 
 
If you haven't already, please do go on to ParentPay to make payment for Culture and 
Challenge Days 24. The cost for Year 10 is £28. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr I Miles 
Community Partnership Coordinator 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4GARRmYf0rZOg7sufUb_6cRUNFpDUFk2TUJFOEhKRUUwNUtDVUtUSTg0VS4u

